To: The Corporation of the United Townships of Head, Clara, & Maria
Algonquin Trail Council Members

April 24, 2018

RESPONSE TO DISCUSSION QUESTIONS

1 | would like to see the rail trail used for the atv ‘ers, snowmobilers cyclists etc. With the
small population of Head, Clara & Maria and that the trail in most areas is quite a distance
from most residences | feel that there would be little disruption for most residences due to

noise etc.
2 | don’t see a real opportunity for new development due to the increase in user traffic.
3 I would like to see new business attracted to the area whether through a municipal

corporation or other means.

4 Our property is quite some distance from the trail so increased development will have little
effect on us. | believe that the community would benefit because trail users will be
purchasing gas, food etc. Residents who live near the trail may be impacted by increased

noise, however the noise will not be as loud as the trains were in the past.

5 | believe that the trail development will be good for everyone.
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